
Soundcutters 

replied 

Wednesday, January 26, 2022 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Hi Mr Agina ,  

 

I’m very sorry I haven’t responded to your complaint earlier . I spoke with Tabitha Townsend several 

weeks ago and she indicated that I would be contacted by yourself . I called your number today but 

got interrupted and didn’t leave you a message .  

 

Concerning the complaint that was filed against me ; As a councilor for the City of Sequim , we are 

not provided a cell phone for city business . The Sequim City website gives citizens a phone number 

that is forwarded to our personal cell phone . We are NOT given a stipend to pay for our personal 

cell phone . We are totally responsible for this cost on our own .  

I did communicate with a citizen that we needed her support in our election . She reached out to me 

prior to my response , on what we were going to do for the citizens if elected .  

I was not running for office , my term expires on 12/31/2023 . I was supporting my fellow councilors 

.  

I will continue to try and reach you and look forward to speaking with you .  

 

Sincerely,  

William Armacost  

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13033589251

